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treasurer.moccc@outlook.com

From: Secretary MOCCC <secretary.moccc@outlook.com>

Sent: 17 January 2022 09:29

To: Cllr Paul Ferretti; morag162@gmail.com; birdinaband@hotmail.com

Cc: Alex Buist; treasurer.moccc@outlook.com; Jim Crawford; 

mackenzie.andy@btinternet.com; Alan Gall; agnes_raybould@hotmail.com

Subject: RE: Fwd:  (Case Ref: ED2443) Birdston Coup

HI Paul, 

 

Thanks for the update, can you please keep on top of them. As k for a full report on the visit and the information 

supplied to them showing industrial waste on site, further waste has appeared over the weekend. It is as clear as the 

nose on my face that they are taking in illegal substances and not doing what their exemptions allow, they only have 

exemptions not a license. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Brian J McFall 

Secretary - MOCCC 

 

From: Cllr Paul Ferretti <paul.ferretti@eastdunbarton.gov.uk>  

Sent: Monday, January 17, 2022 9:23 AM 

To: secretary.moccc@outlook.com; morag162@gmail.com; birdinaband@hotmail.com 

Subject: FW: Fwd: (Case Ref: ED2443) Birdston Coup 

 

 
Hi All, 
 
Another bit of correspondence on this matter, following a chase up email, with regard to the online advertising 
etc.  
 
Best regards, 
 
Paul  
  
Councillor Paul Ferretti 
Ward 4, Bishopbriggs North, Campsie & Torrance 
East Dunbartonshire Council 
12 Strathkelvin Place 
Kirkintilloch 
Glasgow G66 1TJ 
 
Tel: 0141 578 8016 
E-MAIL: paul.ferretti@eastdunbarton.gov.uk 
 
________________________________________ 
 
 
On 14 Jan 2022, 15:13:26, david.walker@SEPA.org.uk wrote: 
 
From: david.walker@SEPA.org.uk 
To: paul.ferretti@eastdunbarton.gov.uk 
Cc: 
Date: 14 Jan 2022, 15:13:26 
Subject: RE: (Case Ref: ED2443) Birdston Coup 
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OFFICIAL 
 
 
 
Cllr Ferretti, 
 
Thanks for your email. SEPA are aware of the online adverts that have been placed and can confirm that 
PWS have been notified in correspondence that neither the mobile plant licence nor the registered 
exemptions cover these activities. This and other outstanding issues will be addressed at the forthcoming 
inspection which is planned for next week. 
 
Regards, 
David 
 
 
 
  

 


